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NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – About 4:10 p.m. Monday, Nov. 15, 2021, Charleston County
Sheriff’s Office deputies responded to S.C. Highway 162 near Scott White Road in the
Hollywood area for a serious traffic crash. Investigators determined that a westbound Dodge
had turned left into the path of an eastbound Chevrolet box truck, which hit the passenger side
of the car.

The driver and sole occupant of the Dodge was extricated from the vehicle and taken to a
hospital, where the driver was pronounced dead. The driver and only occupant of the truck was
transported to a hospital with moderate injuries.

CCSO’s Traffic Bureau is investigating the collision.


